
 

Chief, 

J.A. Montgomery Consulting continually strives to identify risks that may impact the law 
enforcement community. Please see the below brief roll call training video that highlights the 
importance of preventing Officer-involved Domestic Violence as agencies throughout the 
country recognize Domestic Violence Awareness Month. 

 
(Video) – Roll Call: Preventing Officer Involved Domestic Violence 
 
(PDF) – Supplemental Resources Considerations: Preventing Officer Involved Domestic Violence 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your J.A. Montgomery Law Enforcement Risk Control 
Consultant. 
 
Please visit MSI Law Enforcement or download the NJ MEL App to have access on your 
electronic device. 
 
 
 

 
Chief Keith Hummel (Ret.) 

P: 856-552-6862 
khummel@jamontgomery.com 

 

 
Deputy Chief Mike Brosnan (Ret.) 

P: 732-736-5243 
mbrosnan@jamontgomery.com 

 
 

Chief Harry Earle (Ret.) 
P: 856-446-9277 

hearle@jamontgomery.com 
 

 
Chief John Schwartz (Ret.) 

P: 973-659-6518 
jschwartz@jamontgomery.com 

 
 

J.A. Montgomery Law Enforcement Risk Control Consultants 

https://ncadv.org/2021DVAM
https://aa356ad2df7f969a544e-61ffd3f7a747a33b7a915967efd7f656.ssl.cf1.rackcdn.com/Video-Brief-Roll-Call-Blue-DV.mp4
https://melsafetyinstitute.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Supplemental-Resource-Considerations-Roll-Call-Video-Brief-Preventing-Officer-Involved-Domestic-Violence.pdf
https://melsafetyinstitute.org/law-enforcement-2/
https://melsafetyinstitute.org/mobile-app/
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